
Athletic Directors, 
   
We wanted to make you aware of a change in the state testing calendar  for the spring semester. TEA 
has changed one of the testing dates in April, and our printed calendar do not show the correct testing 
dates.  Originally, April 7th and 9th, 2020, were the dates set for the English I and English II 
STARR tests.  The testing dates have now been changed to April 7th and 8th.  Our online calendar has 
been updated with the correct dates for that week.  
  
The change in testing dates could affect soccer, track, tennis, golf, softball and baseball.   Soccer will be 
the only sport in the post-season at that time.  Golf (April 8th)  and track (April 11th)have  district 
certification dates during that testing week.  Tennis certification (April 14th) follows the week of 
testing.  Softball and baseball will be playing their regular season schedule during testing week.  Please 
take a look at your sport schedules to make adjustments as needed.  As a reminder, district 
competitions can be scheduled on state testing dates with local approval and consent.  Post season 
competitions cannot be scheduled on testing dates per state law.   
  
We hope you are all having a great fall semester and please let us know if you have any questions. 
  
Thank you,  
  
Susan Elza, Ed.D.  
UIL Director of Athletics  


